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Exempt Accommodation & Welfare Reform: An Update.
This Briefing will interest you if you work with people in supported or sheltered housing or with vulnerable people in "general needs" housing; if you commission such services or work for an HB Team
This Briefing:
· Defines what "Exempt Accommodation" is and clarifies the present confusion over what is and what is not Exempt Accommodation 

· Identifies the need for change to the Exempt Accommodation rules and proposes a new framework for investing in preventative services to support independence in relation to accommodation where vulnerability is an issue 

· Provides up to the minute information on the DWP's current thinking on both the future of Exempt Accommodation and its relationship to the Welfare Reform Act 

· Discusses how Tenancy Sustainment services to vulnerable people in general needs accommodation can be funded and delivered 

· Acknowledges the need for a clear definition of "vulnerability" and the need for a common methodology to demonstrate the social and financial return on investment (SFROI) of services for vulnerable people
Please circulate this Briefing to anyone who you think may find it interesting 
Please click here to read the briefing or copy and paste the following link into your browser: www.supportsolutions.co.uk/briefing/issue_12/exempt_accommodation_2014.html .
Connect with us though LinkedIn  where you can keep abreast of developments. Follow us on our other social media platforms such as our Facebook Page and Twitter Feed to receive up to the minute tweets and posts about the issues that matter to you and the people you work with.
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